CUTTEN SCHOOL DISTRICT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

At the regularly scheduled board meeting on June 24, 2024, 6:00 pm, located at the following address:

RIDGEWOOD COMMONS 2060 Ridgewood Drive Eureka, CA 95503

- 1. The Cutten School District Governing Board will consider public input regarding the proposed use of Education Protection Account Funds generated by the passage of Proposition 30 on November 6, 2012. These funds are subject to legislative restrictions, including but not limited to not being used for salaries or benefits for administrators or any other administrative cost. Cutten School District is allocating all funding received from the Education Protection Account for the 2024-2025 school year to certificated salaries and benefits.
- 2. The Cutten School District Governing Board will consider public input concerning the adoption of the 2024-2025 Local Accountability Plan (LCAP).
- 3. The Cutten School District Governing Board will consider public input concerning the adoption of the 2024-2025 District Budget. Available for inspection beginning June 19, 2024.

Items available at the District Office. For more information, please contact: Becky MacQuarrie District Superintendent 707- 441-3900

Notice posted June 13, 2024 on website https://cuttensd.org/ Ridgewood School: 2060 Ridgewood Drive Eureka, CA 95503

Cutten School: 4182 Walnut Drive, Eureka, CA 95503